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Music Quote of the Month:

 

“The earth has music for 
those who listen”


- George Santayana
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September in Review


Pre-K,	 	 We are having lots of fun starting our musical exploration with fun

  Kindergarten   	 chants, learning about the different voices we’ll use in music

   & First Grade:	 (speaking voice, whisper voice, silly voice and humming) and playing 	
	 	 	 classroom percussion instruments like maracas and rain sticks!


Second Grade 	 We have been adding tools to our musical tool box so we can start

   & Third Grade:	 reading and creating music! We have also been learning to listen 

	 	 	 closely to music and describe what we hear.


Fourth Grade:	 We have started to learn about the different instruments in the 	
	 	 	 orchestra by listening to (and talking about) “The Young Person’s 	
	 	 	 Guide to the Orchestra!”


Fifth Grade		 We have been learning about our National Anthem, The Star 	 	  

   & Sixth Grade:	 Spangled Banner, by learning about its history and viewing (and 	 	
	 	 	 discussing) a variety of performances.


Instrumental	 This past week, many 4th, 5th and 6th graders had their first 	 	        

	 Lessons:	 instrumental lesson (outside!) which is always exciting!

Follow us on Social Media!


Twitter and Instagram:


@misspsmusicroom


